
 

Rule Changes 2018 
 

 

 

 

With the implementation of changes to the FIBA Rules in October 2017, it is essential that all player, 
coaches and referees are fully aware of the interpretation of the rules. 

The following links provide PowerPoint presentations and supporting video for the latest rule changes 
and up to date procedures. 

 

 2017 UNSPORTSMANLIKE FOUL 

https://we.tl/oxF2hXRGZ5  

Password to access this link: Rules2017 

 

 2017 TRAVELLING 

https://we.tl/w7ERsBYH5F  

Password to access this link: Rules2017 

 

 

A full copy of the latest FIBA Rules and Interpretations are available on our website –  

http://nz.basketball/Get-Involved/Officials/Rules  

 

Should you require any further information on this please contact – referees@basketball.org.nz 
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